
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		07/31/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	Tri State Generation and Transmission Association Meeting held on 07/29/2014

SUMMARY:        

On July 29, 2014, Shaun McGrath, EPA Region 8 Regional Administrator, and Callie Videtich, Acting Assistant Regional Administrator, met with Rick Gordon and Barbara Walz with Tri State Generation and Transmission Association to discuss Region 8’s participation in a meeting on the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants to be held by the Moffat County Commissioners in September in Craig, Colorado.  The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.
ATTENDEES:
Shaun McGrath, EPA Region 8 Regional Administrator
Callie Videtich, Acting Assistant Regional Administrator
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association:
                Rick Gordon, President
                Barbara Walz, Senior Vice President – Policy and Compliance





	
	

	
	


	
